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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: On-demand Childhood Flu Vac webinar; Retrospective price changes prevent £312k loss; PQS gateway criterion deadline; Dispensing & Supply Updates.









		






			Newsletter schedule next week
Due to the bank holiday, the next issue will be sent on Wednesday 27th August.
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			Community Pharmacy England's recent webinar on the new Childhood Flu Vaccination Service, run in collaboration with NHS England, is now available to watch on-demand. The session covers background, service details, and practical guidance for pharmacy owners.

Pharmacy owners wishing to provide the service should register on the NHS Business Service Authority (NHSBSA)'s Manage Your Service (MYS) portal by 23:59 on 31st August 2025 to receive centrally procured vaccine in time for the launch on 1st October.









		Watch the recorded video 






		






			Retrospective reimbursement prices for June and July 2025
We have successfully secured redetermined reimbursement prices for a number of products dispensed in June and July 2025. This has prevented community pharmacies from losing an estimated £312,000.

The retrospectively adjusted prices reflect an increase in the NHS list prices for these products and will be applied to the relevant month's prescription submissions.

View the updated prices









		






			PQS: Just over a week to meet the gateway criterion
Pharmacy owners have just over a week left to meet the gateway criterion for the 2025/26 Pharmacy Quality Scheme (PQS). To qualify, pharmacies must be signed up to deliver both the Pharmacy First Service and the Pharmacy Contraception Service by 31st August 2025.

Tell me more









		






			Dispensing and Supply Updates
Tirzepatide (Mounjaro®) pricing
Community Pharmacy England is urgently seeking assurances that reimbursement of NHS prescriptions for Mounjaro® dispensed from September will reflect the new, higher list prices. We hope to be able to make an announcement shortly. See the latest information

Funding & Reimbursement Shorts: End of month submission process
Submitting the FP34C form accurately and on time each month is essential to secure the early advance payment and avoid cashflow pressures. Our new video highlights key checks when submitting prescriptions, what to declare in the FP34C, and when to submit on MYS. Watch the video guide
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2025 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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